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Memorandum 
 
 
To: Chairman Fred Payne and the Members of the Public Works and   
          Infrastructure Committee 
 
From: Ms. Paula Gucker, Assistant County Administrator for Community Planning,  

Development and Public Works 
 
Date: March 15, 2016 
 
Reference: Commission of Animal Control and Code Enforcement Officers  
  
Members of the Committee, 
 
It is with pleasure that I submit to you for nominations as Animal Control Officer, Daniel 
Custer and Code Enforcement Officers, Mollie Davidson, Bill Girard, Heath Gregory, David 
Martin, Dean Miles and Eric Vinson. 
 
Daniel Custer is an Animal Control Officer and has completed Sheriffs Office Weapons 
Training, Emergency Vehicle Driver Training and Animal Control Cruelty School in 
Anderson, SC. He has been employed as an Animal Control Officer since June 8, 2015. 
 
Mollie Davidson is a Code Enforcement Officer where she investigates complaints of 
Building, and Property Maintenance regulations. Mollie has successfully passed the 
International Code Council certification examinations for Property Maintenance and 
Zoning Inspector.  Mollie has been employed as a Code Enforcement Officer since April 
27, 2015. 
 
Bill Girard is a Code Enforcement Officer where he investigates complaints of Building, 
and Property Maintenance regulations. Bill has successfully passed the International Code 
Council certification examinations for Residential Building Inspector and Zoning Inspector. 
Bill has been employed as a Code Enforcement Officer since March 30, 2015. 
 
Heath Gregory is employed as an Inspector with the County. Heath is certified as a 
Residential Building Inspector and is continuing to achieve certification on all the other 
trades. Heath has been employed by the county since September 14, 2015. 
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David Martin is employed as an Inspector with the County. David is certified as a 
Residential Plumbing, Electrical and Mechanical Inspector and is continuing to achieve 
certification on all the other trades. David has been employed by the county since 
September 22, 2014. 
 
Dean Miles is employed as a Plans Examiner. Dean is certified as a Multi- discipline 
Inspector and Building Plans Examiner. Dean is continuing to achieve Plans Examiner 
certifications in all other trades. Dean has been employed since June 15, 2015.  
 
Eric Vinson is employed as the Director of Planning and Code Compliance. Eric is certified 
as an AICP Professional Planner and Zoning Inspector. Eric is continuing to achieve 
certification as a certified Floodplain Manager. Eric has been employed as Director of 
Planning and Code Compliance since August 14, 2014. 
 
These individuals have shown to be valued employees during their introductory period 
and now that their basic training has been completed, they are eligible for their 
Commission as Animal Control and Code Enforcement Officers. 
 
I thank you for your kind consideration of these individuals to receive their Commission 
from County Council. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


